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Sildenafil, trazodone tablets recalled after
being packaged together

December 11 2020

Sildenafil and trazodone tablets have been recalled by pharmaceutical
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distributor AVKARE because the drugs were "inadvertently packaged
together" when they were bottled by a third-party vendor, according to
the company.

The recall is for 100 mg sildenafil tablets, lot 36884 with an expiration
date of 03/2022, and 100 mg trazodone tablets, lot 36783 with an
expiration date of 06/2022.

AVKARE said it does not know of any patients being harmed by the
recalled products.

For more information about the recall, consumers can contact AVKARE
at 1-855-361-3993.

More information: More Information
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